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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: June 25, 2018 
Re: Blood component shipping containers  
 
Carter BloodCare is replacing the shipping boxes used to transport blood components.  
The shipping container size remains unchanged and can be identified by the Medical 
Cube inscription and Carter BloodCare logo. The styrofoam inserts have been replaced 
with soft white inserts (see images below).  
 
With your help, we can help contain shipping and delivery costs by reusing and not 
discarding the boxes and/or inserts.  Boxes will be retrieved frequently to limit use of 
your work space.  
 
 
 

 
 
Please alert your staff to the change in order to prevent delivery delays. 


